
Year 6 Newsletter 
Autumn 2

Welcome back to school and the run up to 
Christmas. This half-term will be a busy one with 
lots of exciting events planned alongside all our 
curriculum work. The children had a great start 

to Year 6 and I look forward to lots more 
excellent work being produced.

Please do contact me through Class Dojo if you 
have any queries.

Mrs O’Reilly

English
In English, we are going to be producing 

pieces of writing linked to WW2 including  
using descriptive language. We will also be 
looking at classic poetry and creating our 
own. We will be recapping our grammar 

knowledge and practising a range of spelling 
patterns using prefixes and suffixes.

Maths
In Maths, our main focus will be 

multiplication and division including the 
formal written methods as well as revisiting 

our mental methods.  We will also be 
developing our problem solving skills with all 

four operations.

P.E.
Year 6 will have P.E. on a Monday and 

Wednesday afternoon. They can 
wear their PE kit to school on these 
days: black/grey joggers, red t-shirt 
and black trainers. Children should 
wear their normal school jumper or 

fleece for outdoor sessions.

Reading Books
Reading as regularly as possible to an 

adult can really help your child’s 
progress.  We would like to see your 
child read a minimum of FIVE times a 

week, which will be checked every 
Monday.  Once they have read, an 
adult should sign and date their 

Reading Record.

Homework is set every Friday and 
should be returned by 

Wednesday. Please encourage 
your child to complete their 

homework to a high standard.
R.E.

In R.E. we will be learning about why 
Hindu people try to lead a good life.

Science

This half-term, we will be 
finishing our light topic 
before moving on to the 
body.  This will include 

learning about the heart, 
the parts of blood and the 
impact of lifestyle on our 

bodies.

History

Year 6 will be continuing our 
WW2 topic until Christmas.  This 

half term we will be learning 
about the impact of the War on 
Manchester, the role of women 

and how we celebrated the end of 
the War.


